
Important Notice: Meter Tampering 

Warning 

Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that our monitoring systems 

have detected potential tampering with the water/electricity meter at your residence. 

As a result of this tampering, we are unable to accurately measure your consumption, which may 

lead to discrepancies in your billing. It is crucial for the integrity of our service and for your 

safety that all meters are functioning correctly and without interference. 

Please take this matter seriously and refrain from any unauthorized adjustments or tampering 

with your meter. If you believe this message has been sent in error, or if you would like to 

discuss this issue further, please contact our office at [Phone Number] or [Email Address] by 

[Date]. 

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


